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Carnevale Elementary School News  

Art News – Ms. DeFlorian 

Spring is in the air at ACE.  The 
students are hard at work exploring 
drawing, painting and color 
mixing.  Fifth grade (room 215) 
completed RaDIAL dEsIGNS.  See 
picture. Diana Ubaldo, Luciana 
Chavez, and Destiny Then.  The 
colorful clowns were drawn and 
decorated by Moises Burdie and 
Josan Garcia (room 202).  Stay 
tuned for beautiful flowers, and 
bird when we begin collages and 
Art from India (Elephant Festival). 

 

Notes from Nurse – 
 Mrs. Anderson RN: 

Happy Spring- Finally! With that 
Allergy season is upon us. For our 
Allergy sufferers don't forget to 
medicate children before school. 
Children who suffer with Allergies 
have a difficult time staying focused 
in class. This time of year we have 
an increase in the number of 
students with the stomach virus, 
please remind children to wash 
their hands frequently throughout 
the day. Children are to remain 
home if symptoms are present... 
vomiting and/or diarrhea. Also, 
there are a number of children with 
sore throats that may or may not 
be allergy related. The only way to 
know for sure is to have it checked 
by an MD. If I believe there is a 
question of Strep I will send home a 
request to have your child's throat 
tested. 
Enjoy the longer days! 
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